
 
 

 
 

 
NOTIFICATION TO ATTEND MEETING OF THE CLIMATE ACTION, ENVIRONMENT AND 

ENERGY SPC 
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AGENDA 
 

WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2024
  PAGE 
 
1   Minutes of the meetings held on 29th November 2023 & 31st January 2024   
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2   Matters Arising   
 

 

3   Correspondence   
 

 

4   Chairpersons Business   
 

 

5   Noise Plan 2024 - 2028   
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6   Sustainability and the event sector - Simon Clarke, Administrative Officer   
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7   Bathing Water Quality - Emma Finlay, Senior Executive Engineer   
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8   Climate Action Plan & Net Zero Cities- Sabrina Dekker Co-ordinator   
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9   Circular Cities Declaration and Circular Events - Mary MacSweeney, Executive 
Manager   
 

 

10   Street Cleaning and recruitment - Barry Woods, Head of Waste Management   
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WEBCASTING NOTICE 
 
This meeting may be filmed for live or subsequent broadcast via the Council’s website. At the start of the meeting the Chair will confirm 
if all or part of the meeting is being filmed. 
 
You should be aware that the Council is subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2014, the Data Protection Act 1988 and 2018, 
General Data Protection Regulations (EU) 2016/679 and the Defamation Act 2009. Data collected during this webcast will be retained 
in accordance with the legislation. 
 
Therefore, by entering the Council Chamber/Meeting Room and using the seats around the meeting tables, public gallery etc., you are 
consenting to being filmed and to the possible use of those images and sound recordings for webcasting. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the Chief Executives Department on Extn. 2101 or DD (01) 222 2100. 

 



 

11   Motion tabled at the January meeting of the South East Area Committee 
 
 
“This area committee agrees that in line with the city’s circular economy and 
waste reduction objectives, and supporting government efforts to reduce the use 
of single use coffee cups, it will be a condition for all new licences issued by DCC 
to operate coffee docks and tea rooms in the South East Area that the use of 
single use cups will not be allowed. Many compostable cup designs cannot be 
recycled and are not disposed of properly, and our city does not provide bins for 
the separate collection of compostable food containers, so all new applicants for 
licenses to operate coffee docks and tea rooms should commit to using only 
reusable/returnable beverage containers for sit down and takeaway orders.” 
 

 

12   Dublin City Council Energy Policy 2024   
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